
From:   George Blake   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 12, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0766-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I inadvertently added more antennas. There is only one. Please delete all but the most current.

the &quot;X&quot; has been amended to &quot;3&quot;.

The Address has been amended.

I will add tthe AFTRCC information soon.

George Blake


